
 

2nd September 2022 St Edmund 
Campion Newsletter 

Welcome Back 

It's been lovely to see everybody back to school for the start of the new school year. 

It's been great to catch up with everyone and hear about their adventures over the summer 

holidays. 

The start of a new year is always a time of great excitement and a few nerves. 

The children have come to school with very positive attitudes, it has been a great start to the term. 

Uniform 

Children have returned to school looking very smart in their uniforms, just a few reminders: 

PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE label all uniform clearly, this helps us to return it to children if it should be 

misplaced. 

If you write in pen on your child's labels, please check these on a regular basis as they can wash off. 

Girls socks should be white.  

Fleeces are outdoor wear and should not be worn inside. 

If your child has collar length hair, it should be tied back with hair bobble\slides\bands in school 

colours (Red, white or black) 

Summer Uniform can we worn until October half term, after which it will be Winter uniform. 

End of the Day Arrangements 

As part of our safeguarding procedures, at the beginning of the school year we ensure that a teacher 

or teaching assistant from the previous class supports the new teacher during the end of day hand 

over procedure. This continuies until the teacher becomes f,iliar with parents and carers. If your 

child is being collected by somebody different, please communicate this through the Office by 2pm 

or earlier unless it is an emergency. 

A reminder of the timings for the end of the school day: 

Year 1 & 2 Children:           Collected from playground at 15:10 



Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 Children:   Collected from playground at 15:20 

Start of the Day 

Whilst we appreciate dropping off your child can be an emotional time, due to the alleyway, the 

space we have to drop off children is limited. 

Due to this, please could we ask that once you have dropped your child off, that you make your way 

down the alley to Tewkesbury Close in order to make space and help other parents drop their 

children off. 

Could I also please take this opportunity to remind parents that no scooters or bikes are allowed 

onto the playground during drop off or collection times. 

Dates 

A list of school dates for the year will be sent shortly via ParentMail. 

Copies can also be found on the school website and paper copies are available from the office. 

As always these are subject to change, we try to avoid changes but should this be necessary we will 

inform you via the usual channels. 

Year Group Meetings 

As usual, each year group will be hosting its parents for a meeting, in the hall, to share expectations 

of the year and general information about the new year group. 

Dates and Times as follows: 

06.09.2022 - Year 5 - 08:30 

06.09.2022 - Year 6 - 18:15 

07.09.2022 - Year 4 - 08:30 

08.09.2022 - Year 3 - 08:30 

13.09.2022 - Year 1 - 08:30 

15.09.2022 - Year 2 - 08:30 

21.09.2022 - Foundation - 15:30 

Afterword 

We look forward to working with you all to provide the best outcomes for your children. 

It has not only been lovely to see the children but all of our parents as well. 

Thank you for all your positivity, kind words and support at the start of this new year. 



Looking Ahead  

 

• 08.09.2022 - Forest School Year 4 & 5 

• 09.09.2022 - Football - 3 Teams to Ruddington - Evening 


